
 

Little time left to enter LIA 2012

LONDON, UK: The LIA Entry System is closing on Friday, 10 August and this is your final chance to enter the 27th Annual
London International Awards.

This is the final deadline extension for registering and completing the entry process. 

For more information about entry requirements go to www.liaawards.com

It's not too late. Don't delay. Enter now.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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